Wareham Bike Path Committee Meeting August 17, 2011 Wareham Multi-Service Center – Rm # 119

In attendance: Louise Paolella, Dale Scott, Lois Fountain, Damon Howard, Eileen Ormond

Minutes of the June and July meetings were approved.

The committee was asked to send a representative to the CPC meeting August 24th – Lois Fountain and Eileen Ormond volunteered to attend.

Members of the committee discussed the items to present to the board of selectmen at the meeting September 13th. It was agreed that the following documents would be forwarded to Shirley Oldfield ahead of time so the BOS had time to review:

- 1. letter from Mass DOT
- 2. Feasibility study versus proposal document
- 3. Reply from Mark Andrews
- 4. Note that the feasibility study is available on the town website.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 21, 2011 at the Multi Service Center, Room # 119.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen C. Ormond Recording Secretary